Details of your comment

Please provide additional information and supporting documentation as attachments.

My wife and | totally support the suggestion to make part of the current Upper Hunter electorate become part of the Bathurst
electorate.

Ideally the northern boundary of the Bathurst electorate should be extended to the northern boundary of the MWRC shire which
would take in our locality of Upper Growee, the Bylong Valley, the village of Bylong, and Murrumbo, as well as Nullo Mountain.
The main social and service centre for all of these areas is Rylstone and/or Kandos both of which are in the Bathurst electorate.
The post code for all of these areas is that of Rylstone 2849 or Kandos 2848,

My wife and | have lived permanently at Upper Growee for 18 years and to our knowledge the member for Upper Hunter has
never visited any of these areas. In his recent newsletter dated June 2020, the map of his electorate does not acknowledge any
of the abovementioned localities, and none received any of the 4.3 million for Stronger Country Communities financial assistance
from him of late. It would seem that in his view the southem most part of his electorate is Singleton and surrounds.

Thanking you in anticipation,
onaghan

For further information visit elections.nsw.gov.au/redistribution
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